
 

 For Your Calendar; 

Friday—Ice Block Day $1 each (Year 6 fundraiser) 

Friday—lunch order day 

Birthday Ice Block box—$20 (2 days notice req) 

Fri 23rd Oct—Transition afternoon (all years) 

 

“Be Safe, Be Responsible, Be Respectful and Always Try Your Best".  

19th October,  2020 

Term 4 is moving along nicely. If you have driven by the school lately, you 

will see our covered walkways are underway. It will be very exciting to 

access all of the school areas undercover. 

Joel Fitzgibbon visited our Stage 3 class last week. This was a visit that we 

would have had if we visited Parliament House. The senior class have been 

having virtual excursions to some of the attractions that they would have 

visited. This has also been  acknowledged  and featured on our Facebook 

page– Mulbring Public School.  

We are once again encouraging Waste Free Wednesdays. Please try and 

remember on a Wednesday (if not everyday) to pack a lunchbox using 

minimal packaging. Recyclable containers, decanting, paper bags are all 

good ideas for minimising waste. Its important to reduce packaged and 

processed foods and look for fresh, healthier alternatives. Some 

suggestions from the Cancer Council are; fruit, dried fruit, carrot and celery 

sticks, sandwiches,  banana pikelets,  cheese and crackers, corn cobs, and 

quiche, too name a few.  

We have two new students starting this week at Mulbring. We welcome 

Cheyanne (Year 2) and Callum (Year 5) to our school.  

A reminder to advise the school if your child is away. You can call, email or 

send a notification via the Skoolbag App. 

 

Awards this week; 

Kinder—Jett for his great work in this weeks handwriting lesson. 

Year 1—Miller for using a range of strategies to work out 

mathematical problems. 

Year 2—Eddie for excellent use of general knowledge and 

writing about our solar system. 

Year 3—Taj for applying himself and showing enthusiasm 

towards learning about multiplication and division. 

Year 4—Matylda for always showing great leadership, 

enthusiasm and peer support. 

Year 6—Tate for an excellent start at Mulbring PS 

Year 6—Hemi for a fantastic start at Mulbring PS 

 

Congratulations to Colby James and Sophia on completing the 

Multi Lit Word Attack Skills  

Program. 
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Walk on the concrete 

 

 

It’s time to be enrolling kindergarten for 

2021.  

If you know of any child turning 5 before 

July 31, 2021 who is looking to enrol for 

next year, please have their family call the 

school office.  

Kindergarten transition information will be 

advised soon. 


